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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

04 March 2020

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. _12-20620

To:  The Assistant Commissioner
All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors and Division Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
And Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Call for Nominations to the Public Management
Development Program (PMDP) Batch 9 of the Senior
Executives Class (SEC) Commencing on 27 March 2020

Attached is a copy Memorandum dated 24 February 2020 from Ms. Lilia

Belina R. Tan, Director Ill and OIC, Central Administration Office, Department
of Finance, entitled:

“Call for Nominations to the Public Management Development
Program (PMDP) Batch 9 of the Senior Executives Class (SEC)
Commencing on 27 March 20207,

Inquiries may be directed to Ms. Milette F. Young, DAP Program
Manager for Recruitment and Admissions at (02) 8631-0921 loc. 125 and (02)
8631-2128 or at email pmdp.admissions@dap.edu.ph

For your information and guidance.

For record purposes, please confirm the dissemination of this circular
throughout your offices within fifteen (15) days from regeipt hereof.
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South Harbor, Gate 3, Port Area, Manila 1099 .Tel. Nos.527-4537, 527-1935 {oCcom)
Website: www.customs.gov.ph . E-mail:Boc.cares@customs.gov.ph (PIAD)
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FROM  : LILIABELINAR. TAN
Director Il 'and Officer-in-Charge, Central Administration Office

SUBJECT : Call for Nominations to the Public Management Development Program
(PMDP) Batch 9 of the Senior Executives Class (SEC) Commencing

on 27 March 2020

DATE 24 February 2020

This Department has been invited by the Development Academy of the
Philippines (DAP) to nominate candidate/s to the above-mentioned program.

The new class is a sterling opportunity to send your agency’s 3" level officials to

a life-changing training program that widens their perspectives, equips them with the

necessary skill set to tackle the increasingly challenging demands of the workplace,
and connects them to their peers for a collaborative mindset. Facilitated by a faculty
pool composed of today’s top pracamedics and seasoned bureaucrats, the SEC is
especially designed for leadership and governance in the Philippine public sector. The
program includes a Sensing Journey in an rural community and Foreign Study Mission
to an ASEAN country.

Qualified participants are incumbents and OICs of executive positions with
Salary Grade 25 and up, aged 55 years and below who are in good health.

PMDP is an investment of the national government. Basically your agency's
counterpart is just the executive time of your officials at five (5) days a month for 10
months and the local transportation expenses. The personal reward for successful
participants is a graduate Diploma in Development Management to be awarded by
DAP.

Inquiries may be directed to Ms. Milette F. Young, DAP Program Manager for
Recruitment and Admissions at (02) 8 631-0921 local 125 and (02) 8 631-2128, or at
email pmdp.admissions@dap.edu ph.

Thank you.



